February 9, 1972

Mr. Joe Mclinden

First Selectman

Town Hall

Ridgefield, conn., 088377

Dear Joa,

I have relaved to the $olf commission the resolution in your letter
of January 76 as adopted by the Board of Finance with regard to
‘expenditures and income for the proposed new golf course.

xtumeumoztmaoum-mmu is
virtually impossible for us to conform to all the reguirements

of the resolution by Mareh 1. We realize the concern on the

part of the Board of Pinance, whieh our golf commission also
shares, with regard to meeting their financial objectivaes,
However, at this time with no golf course design or specifications
in hand, none of us would be capable of furnishing a, “detailed
schedule of vlanned expenditures for the next three years of
construction and operations.
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